Alanis, Sarah

From: Kathryn Levasseur <klevasseur390@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 9:34 AM

To: Williams, Debra

Subject: Re: BBA Meeting on Thursday

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

I regret to inform you that I need to resign from the board. On Friday, I accepted a new position where I do not have the same time-off privileges as I had at my previous position.

Please let me know if there is anything I can do to ease the transition.

Kathryn

On May 17, 2021, at 9:07 AM, Williams, Debra <DeWilliams@a2gov.org> wrote:

Hello, all—we will be having a meeting this week. Just one item; our tabled item from the last meeting has been withdrawn and will be brought up as Old Business. I was off last week and didn't get a chance to get the packet out to you, but I will do so this morning and send along with the Zoom information.

Debra Williams, Office Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 1st Floor • Ann Arbor • MI • 48104 (O) • 734.794.6000 | Internal Extension 42198 | (F) • 734.994.8312 dewilliams@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org